
Appendix 3 – Representations in Support of the Application 
 

 
1. Good evening,  

May  I add my voice to those who support the presence of Black Cow vodka in the 
old cinema in  Lyme Regis.  
The location is at the top of a busy shopping street, set back from the road. There is 
a pub nearby and a new establishment will be a welcome addition to the town rather 
than a nuisance.  
I first came across the Black Cow saloon at the Port Eliot festival where the laid back 
vibe of the place was a hige draw and it will be for Lyme Regis too.  
I whole heartedly support them being granted a licence,  
kind regards,  
Lyme Regis resident.  

 
 

2. Lyme Regis needs this new venture 
The former cinema was an eye sore 
Lots of people want this 
I live in lyme and u want young people to keep visiting 
Please grant the license 
Thank you 

 

3. I am emailing to offer my support for the Black Cow bar in the old cinema. It has been 
wonderful to see the regeneration of a building which has sat empty for far too long 
and the bar would be a very welcome addition to our town. 

 
The owners are a local family who do a lot to supper the community.  

 
I do hope to see the bar open very soon.  

 

4. I am writing to you today to support the application of a licence for Black Cow Vodka 
to be able to serve this alcohol in their premises in Lyme Regis. 

 
Being a licensee myself I totally agree that their venue and offer will be both 
professional and secure. 

 

5. I am emailing in massive support of the Black Cow Vodka Saloon Bar in Lyme Regis. 

I am local to the area and feel very lucky to live in such a thriving foody area. I am in 

my early thirties though and to keep attracting more people to live and holiday we 

need these new and exiting places to keep the locals and also attract the 

newcomers! Its also fantastic that this is a local brand and company, instead of filling 

our high street with chains. 

 


